
CITY OF TAKOMA PARK, MARYLAND 
CANDIDATE INFORMATION FOR THE TAKOMA PARK NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 8, 2022 CITY ELECTION 
 
 
The October 2022 issue of the Takoma Park Newsletter will include a photo and 150-word 
statement from all candidates whose names will appear on the ballot.  
 
We need two items: 
 
 
_____  Statement of up to 150 words in length. 
 
The statement must not exceed 150 words. Candidates may add up to three lines for contact 
information and social media after the statement. This will not count towards the 150 words.  
 
_____  Head shot photograph. 
 
Submit a photo showing head and shoulders taken with a digital camera, using the highest 
quality setting on the camera.  In order to allow for the best reproduction in the Newsletter, do 
not reduce the file size of the photo. 
 
 
Deadline 
 
In order to appear in the October issue, statements and photographs must be submitted to the 
City Clerk by 12:00 noon on Monday, September 19, 2022. 
 
Submit both your statement and photograph via e-mail to clerk@takomaparkmd.gov. 
 
 
 
 

****In order to meet the newsletter deadline, your information must be submitted to the 
City Clerk no later than 12:00 Noon on Monday, September 19.**** 

 
Questions?  Contact Jessie Carpenter, 240-723-0437 or jessiec@takomaparkmd.gov. 
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